
INDUCTION PROGRAM FOR THE FIRST-YEAR STUDENTS OF  

BCA, MBA, MCA, M.Com., AND M.A(Hindi)   

 

On 9 September 2023, Aggarwal College Ballabgarh organized “Induction Program” for the 

first-year students of BCA, MBA, MCA, M.Com. and M.A(Hindi). The college keeps 

conducting such events under the inspiring and efficient leadership of Sh. Devender Gupta, 

Chairman, Aggarwal Vidya Pracharni Sabha and Dr.Krishan Kant Gupta, Principal Aggarwal 

College Ballabgarh. The program started with the formal welcome of the Chief Guest Dr 

Sanjeev Gupta, Incharge Wing-I by Dr. Shilpa Goel, Dean & HOD, Department of 

Management, Dr. Renu Maheshwari, Head of Department of Hindi, Dr. Sachin Garg, Dean 

and Head, Department of Computer Science and Dr. Praveen Gupta, Dean and Head, 

Department of Commerce. Dr. Shilpa Goel, Dean Department of Management in her  

welcome speech introduced the students to various departments of the institution, their 

respective HODs, college infrastructure, laboratories, departmental library, student’s 

associations etc., Dr. Sachin Garg, Dean Department of Computer Science elaborated about 

the rules and regulations of the college, Dr. Renu Maheshwari, Head Department of Hindi 

told about the various platforms through which students can pursue their passion and hobbies.   

 

Dr. Sanjeev Gupta, In-charge Wing I, in his address welcomed the fresher students and 

encouraged them to get involved in different clubs and sports teams for their holistic 

development & motivate them to participate in extracurricular activities. He deliberated on 

the fact that college life is an excellent platform to achieve career goals and at the same time 

to groom oneself in all areas of life so as to be a respected citizen of motherland. Dr. Seema 

Malik, NSS Program Officer provided an overview of NSS camps and activities & their 

benefits to the students. Mr. Manoj Singh, Cordinator CEEP, created awareness among the 

students regarding various training, placement, internship activities, and CEEP courses. Mr. 

Nand Kishor, Sports Incharge, elaborated the different sports opportunities available to the 

students. Ms Kajal and Ms Bhumika conducted the stage. Around 150 students across all 

departments were present in the ceremony. The event concluded with refreshments where 

students, faculty, and staff mingled and continued to build connections. The induction and 

orientation program was deemed a resounding success, providing new students with warm 

welcome and valuable insights as they embark on their educational journey at Aggarwal 

College.  


